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The Castle Mead and Stoke Golding Action Group

Minutes 

Tuesday 1st April 2014
Present: Trevor Allcoat: Michael Cox; Anne Fullagar; Jennifer Michie; Kirsten Milner; Judith Montgomery; Julia Patterson; Ray Pettitt; Ann Swan; Karen Wareham
Apologies:  Bernard Arnold; Rodney Brown; Ray Dockrell; Alison Ellis; Brian Packer; Pat Pirie; John Tansey 
Two new members, Anne Fullagar and Karen Wareham were welcomed to CASAG. The aims and objectives of CASAG and confidentiality agreement will be sent out for their information with the minutes.

Adults Learning Week 

Jennifer Michie reported that she is involved again this year with the Adults Learning Week which is taking place in Stoke Golding from 16th – 20th June. It is in the planning stages at present.
Newsletter

Julia Patterson distributed draft copies of the next newsletter which is almost ready. It will report the patient survey results and some information about cancer. Information is not yet available regarding areas to be covered in this year’s survey but this should be known by June 2014. We looked at the possibility of more immediate feedback of patient satisfaction, for example the smiley face ratings in response to the question “How did we do today” used by the George Eliot Hospital.  Ideally, a further newsletter should be produced before Julia goes on maternity leave. It could contain an article from John Tansey with an update on the paediatric heart services at Glenfield and Jennifer Michie to find out about healthy heart walks around Bosworth. It could cover news of support group with personal experience of individual groups eg Weight Watchers or similar (Anne Fullagar). Information required from Elaine about the health programme link between the Council and the Leisure Centre. All articles for the newsletter are to be emailed to Judith Montgomery.
Website

Michael Cox praised the practice website but observed that the doctors’ first names are not recorded whilst all the others are given. Julia noted that she thought photos should also be included.

CASAG Notice Board

This is to be moved within the waiting room and given a bit of a spring clean.
Suggestions boxes
Stoke Golding – nothing reported 

Castle Mead – a request for more available parking was made. A request for the time to be included in text appointment reminders both 3 days before and 24 hours before. Those requesting help out of hours need to know the hours of opening in the answerphone message instead of just being redirected to call 111.
Appointment System

This seems to have settled down. There is, unfortunately a long wait on blood tests because a lot more are required. Some are being sent to The George Eliot if the blood test is urgent.

Shingles Jab

These are going to be given to certain age groups over the coming years until all eligible are covered.

Next meeting to be 6.15pm June 3rd at CMMC
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